
Mr Frank Pentony 
Director of Services for Water and Environment 
Dundalk Town Council 
Milleniuin Centre 
C r o w  Street 
Dundalk 
CO Louth 
REF: Dundalk Landfill & Civic Waste Facility 

1 5"' January 20 13 

Dear Mr Pentony ~I 

Environmental Protection Agency 
4n Ghnio,nlmiiencht um Chnomhrrti (omhrhcod 

Reg No: WOO34-02 

Headquarters. PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garman. h e  

T, +353 53 9160600 
F: +353 53 9160699 
E. info@epa.ie 
W, www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

I refer to the Agency's letter of 28"' September 2012, advising that your licence was likely 
to be technically amended. 

I am to advise that the Agency has amended your existing Licence Reg. No. WOO34-02 to 
incorporate the changes as outlined in the attached Technical Amendment document. The 
amendment shall be read in conjunction with and attached to your existing licence, Reg. 
No. WOO34-02, as well as any other Technical Amendment(s) on this licence, if 
applicable. 

Any general queries regarding your licence should be directed to your Enforcement 
Inspector. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prograinine Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl 


